PLANNING COMMISSION
REGULAR MEETING
March 24, 1997

The Regular Meeting of the Birch Run Township Planning Commission was called to
order at 7:30 PM by chairman Al Hunter. Also present for the Planning Commission were
Jerry Austin, Mike Kern, David Stewart, Don Zehnder. Absent were Terry Carleton, and
Pat Henige. Five (5) people were in attendance.

Motion by Kern, supported by Austin to approve minutes of the January 27, 1997 Regular

Ty

Meeting, as read. Motion carried 5-0.

Motion by Austin, supported by Kern to set fiscal year 1997-1998 meeting dates as May
19, 1997; July 28, 1997; September 22, 1997; November 24, 1997; January 26, 1998,
March 23, 1998, and to set all meeting times at 7:00PM. Motion carried 5-0.

Motion by Austin, supported by Zehnder to approve Temporary Permit 97-1 for Larry
Weigandt and Michelle Antku for a temporary mobile home on their lot at 9602 S. Beyer
Rd. while they are building a new home; subject to conditions as outlined in Birch Run
Township Zoning Ordinance Chapter 16, Section 1614 10(c) p. 115-116. Motion carried
5-0.

Discussion was held on a joint meeting for the "Plan for Planning" to be held on April 23
at 7.00 PM at the Township Center.

Motion by Kern, supported by Austin to adjourn at 7:45 PM. Motion carried 5-0.

David Stewart,
Acting Secretary



